
Valentine’s Day 
Cookie Sale

Children will be able to buy a beautifully wrapped cookie with a bow for £1.00. 
All cookies will be dairy and egg free. 

(Please make payment via Schoolgateway, located in payments) 
by Wednesday 9th February 2022.

Your child will receive their cookie from the class teacher at the end of the school day 
so they can take it home.

Friday 11th February 2022


